
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Sackville Student Superstars  
 
Congratulations! You have been invited by Mrs Richards and Mr Currie to take part in the Sackville Student 
Superstars which is to take place on Thursday 7th April 2022, after school starting at 2:00pm and finishing at 
5:00pm approximately. You have been selected not only upon your natural ability but also on the attitude, 
effort, achievement and determination you have shown at your time in school in extracurricular sports.  
 
In the competition you have to do five activities which will include skills, but showing off your abilities in 
sport.  
 
If you choose to accept the challenge then please complete the form here by Monday 21st March 2022 
preferably as soon as possible. (Failure to do the above will exclude you from the event.) 
 
It is up to you if you wish to train for this event then please do so. If I were you, I would want to do my best 
and prepare thoroughly for the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr A Currie        
Curriculum Leader of Boys’ PE 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeUkMLw8-hj_NOrdGeLVtSG2C1wxkUpKAmP8SlI344H0upvxw/viewform

